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Dear Parent/Carer            5th January 2022 
 
Re: Christmas Panto 
 
I am writing to let you know that we will be welcoming M&M Productions back into school on 
Tuesday 18th January 2022 to deliver a Christmas Panto for the whole school. This year the panto 
is Jack and the Beanstalk and the panto will be followed by a workshop for our children in 
Diamond Learning Zone. 
 
Due to the fact that this panto is taking place after a very expensive Christmas and with the 
forecast in price rises, the Friends of Stanhope Barrington have very kindly agreed to meet the 
total cost of the pantomime. This means that we are able to ensure that every single child in 
school benefits from this amazing experience without us having to ask for financial contributions 
from parents. 
 
This has only been possible thanks to your support for our Christmas performance and fundraising 
raffle and refreshments – so thank you so much for all of your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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